
Kai Millyard Associates
72 Regal Road, Toronto, Ontario, M6H 2K1, 416-651-7141

Fax: 416-651-4659
kai@web.ca

11 February 2014 

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
By e-mail and RESS 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2013-0352 Enbridge DSM Variance Accounts - GEC Submissions

I write on behalf of GEC in response to Mr Shepherd's letter of February 10th in regard to
confidentiality and the completeness of Enbridge’s evidence.

GEC strongly supports SECs submission that Board should require EGDI to comply with the
Board's rules on confidentiality, and file an unredacted version of the evidence subject to appropriate
safeguards that the Board may require.

In GEC's submission there can be no question that detailed information is required to enable a
reasoned assessment of Enbridge's claim.  Accordingly we support SEC's request for the Board's
direction and for sufficient time to review the material produced.

Sincerely, 

Kai Millyard 
GEC Case Manager

Cc: Interested parties


